
Attachment F_Invitation Email for Evaluation Survey

Subject line: Evaluation Survey for Preparing Healthcare Workers to Work in Ebola Treatment 
Units (ETUs) in Africa: Training Toolkit

Dear <First name>  <Last Name> <of Organization name> (if they rep. an org and included
the name before they stopped)

Thank you for completing the Registration process to access the Preparing Healthcare Workers 
to Work in Ebola Treatment Units (ETUs) in Africa: Training Toolkit on <date registration was 
completed>. 

In order to evaluate and improve this training toolkit, please complete a very brief Evaluation 
Survey by clicking on the link below. 

<insert link>

If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at ebolatrnkit@cdc.gov.

Thank you,

CDC, Ebola Training Toolkit 
ebolatrnkit@cdc.gov
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